Stephen Lacy

I think it Essential to do a complete cleanup of the Unocal site. The people of Edmonds have
consistently supported the restoration of the Edmonds marsh, including recent herculean efforts by
volunteers to clean up Shelleberger Creek. In order reconnect to the marsh to the sound it will be
necessary to rejoin the existing marsh with the Unocal site. If there are remaining pollutants on the
site that are simply capped this won't be feasible. Surely there is an option between merely capping
the containment and complete excavation.

The Chevron corporation created the mess and presumably profited from the use of site. They
should take responsibility and pay for the cleanup, not leave it to the citizens of Edmonds.



